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Hi Parents and Students!  

November has co me and gone already, an d now it õs time to 

prepare for the hol iday season. That means recitals, events, and lots of 

great savings. This year, we also partnered with the Salvation A rmy  to 

host our first Angel Tree. We are happy to see so many families helping 

those less fortunate. If you haven õt had a chance to get info rmation 

about it, stop by the f ront office, and they can help! Our  òShopping with 

Santaó boutique  event is a great way to finish your last -minute  

shopping and other small busi nesses li ke ours. Plus, Santa will be 

stopping by! In Ja nuary, we are going to be launching some new 

classes, and making so me additions to the way  you receive  your 

lessons. Stay t uned over the next several weeks for  more information on 

th ose things.  

 Thank  you for choo sing our school and our instructors to 

educate  your children . Your support is i mportant to us!   

 We want to wi sh you a safe and happy holiday  from our whole 

East Valley School of Music family, a nd we look forward to the exciting 

things com ing in  the new year!  

             

  Musically yours,  

        Mike & Tabitha Kaminski  

              Owners of EVSM  

Upcoming Events: 
 

December 8 ð Natalya, David G, 

Cheyne, Simone, and Mattõs Holiday 

Recitals 

 

December 10 ð Nickõs Holiday Recital 

 

December 12 ð Aidaõs   

Holiday Recital 

 

December 13 ð Elliotõs Holiday 

Recitals 

 

December 14 ð David B, Sara, Mike, 

Dylan, Rosaõs  Holiday Recitals 

 

December 15 ð Jeremy, Holly, and 

Emilioõs Holiday Recitals 

 

December 19 ð Jennifer Harrisõ 

Holiday Recital 

 

December 21 ð Shopping with Santa 

Boutique and Craft Show 

 

December 24 ð January 1 ð 

Winter Break  
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Join us for our fun and exciting holiday event, Shopping with Santa! 

Check in at our event with a òselfieó and the hashtags 

#learnmusiclovemusic and #EVSM to win some awesome school swag!  
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Shopping with Santa  

Boutique and Craft Show  



 

 

  

Here is what her instructor, Holly 

Johnson, had to say about her: 

Yuthika is a wonderful young musician in the 
making! She began lessons only this past summer 
and has flown through her first set of books. She 
is now midway through the next level! She has 
brought determination and hard work to every 
lesson. She is progressing every week! She has 
done so well, that I tasked her with learning a 
four-page song for her first ever recital! She has 
bravely taken on the task and succeeded. As a 

teacher, I appreciate seeing a very young student 
that cares about and loves learning and growing 
in her musical studies! I am very proud of her! 

~Holly Johnson 
 

Congratulations Yuthika! We 

want to thank you for your 

commitment and your drive to 

learn. We are honored to be a 

part of your life and your 

musical education. Keep up the 

good work!  

#learnmusiclovemusic  
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https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/learnmusiclovemusic?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBAuaO7Lsrj-fy5rrU6phey5Rb0SCQIO3XfdvfZL56Eezz12Ukmc5eJXHJi7h4ro7sHCUd8RU13zOHK9pqsAHNKXGt6igLgfGT4QoNhkKmLDFJDK6ip_bNwV5RGL8rSSGtyz3GEv0ZWXUfKjngZMP2Z_xc34oKpJTqhgiz2-P-d1DKMlgxBZ1beHQbl5rDChw0PStBYAFXvHcfeVqAQgJuof93KkPMI5LJykC6CDDQvpytXqgRJZ3RJs12uupYiCpmrmr2GSiTIUIJPzKv6WW1K_FjO1RSzaaxsD-qfEjBqXi91MMSbvcKAUHtDLfi3lrJjG11oaPYlHfBGjw0gKj3BZg&__tn__=%2ANK-R
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Katherine 12/4 5:30 - 6:15 
Bill 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 

Elliot 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 
Houston 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 

Mike 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 
Ashley 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 
Nina 11/30 3:15 - 4:00 
Zach 11/30 9:00 - 9:45 
Aida 12/13 5:00 - 5:45 

Cheyne 12/7 9:00 - 9:45 
Natalya 12/7 9:00 - 9:45 

Matt (Drums) 12/7 9:00 - 9:45 
Rosa 12/7 9:00 - 9:45 
Dylan 12/6 5:00 - 5:45 
Steve 12/7 9:00 - 9:45 
Holly 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 

Anabelle 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 
Jeremy 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 
David 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 
David 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 
Sara 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 

Simone 12/14 9:00 - 9:45 
Emilio 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 

Kasandra 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 
Jennifer 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 

Nick 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 
Shiloh 12/20 5:30 - 6:15 

Matt (Guitar) 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 
Tyler (Piano) 12/21 9:45 - 10:30 
Tyler (Guitar) 12/21 9:00 - 9:45 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
Our school is closed from December 

24 th  to January 1 st in observance of  

the  Christmas and New Year  

Holidays . We look forward to 

spending the holiday celebrating with 

family and friends and starting the 

new year off with a bang!  

We will still have lessons on Monday, 

December 23 rd , so if your family is 

planning on traveling for the  

holidays, please see your instructor 

as soon as possible to get information 

about their group make -up classes 

and policies.  

 

We are proud to announce our involvement this year 

with the Salvation Army! Our school is hosting its first 

ever Angel Tree! In the lobby, right next to the front 

desk, you will find out angel tree and donation box! If 

�Ç�}�µ�[�Œ�����µ�v�(���u�]�o�]���Œ���Á�]�š�Z���š�Z�����‰�Œ�}�P�Œ���u�U���š�Z�����•���o�À���š�]�}�v��
army will supply our school with Angel Tags. Each tag 

represents a child, with a modest wish list. Grab a tag 

off the tree, pick a gift, and bring it back to us, 

�µ�v�Á�Œ���‰�‰�����U�����v�����Á���[�o�o�������P���]�š���µ�‰�����v�����u���l�����•�µ�Œ�����]�š���P���š�•��
to the right place! In addition to our angel tree, we 

�Á�]�o�o�����o�•�}���Z���À���������^�&�}�Œ�P�}�š�š���v�����v�P���o�•�_�����}�o�o�����š�]�}�v�����]�v���v�����Œ��
the front desk. Our hope is to fill this box with new, 

unwrapped toys and books, which will be used to 

�‰�Œ�}�À�]���������Z�Œ�]�•�š�u���•���‰�Œ���•���v�š�•���š�}���š�Z�����l�]���•���Á�Z�}�����]���v�[�š���P���š��
picked from the tree, or whose tags were somehow 

lost. This is a great option if you want to give back but 

are limited on time. Just grab any new toy and drop it 

in the box! This is going to be an amazing event 

through the holiday and the perfect way to give back! 

 


